
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday, 03 December 2020 

 

CANCELLATION OF TENDER RFR/RESOURCE/2020 - FRAMEWORK CONTRACT 
FOR SERVICE PROVIDERS TO PROVIDE SPECIALIST RESOURCES TO DBSA AND 
CLIENTS ON AN AS AND WHEN REQUIRED BASIS FOR A PERIOD OF 5 YEARS 
 
Dear Bidder, 
 

The Development Bank of Southern Africa Limited (DBSA) has unfortunately been 

required to cancel the above tender. 

 

This is due to bidders having experienced technical issues with the DBSA Online 

submission system, which resulted that some bidders not receiving a Tender Submission 

Link and others not being able to submit a tender. 

 

In view of fairness and transparency of process, this tender will be re-advertised as an 

Open Tender again in the next week.   

 
The retender will have a new tender document for use and submission, thus all old tender 

documents may not be submitted.  

 

The DBSA apologises for any inconvenience caused. Queries may be directed to Mr. 

Simon Ludik on simonscm@dbsa.org.  

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
 

Simon Ludik 

Principal Procurement &Tender Officer 
Supply Chain Management 
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